
 

 

 

Aug. 15, 2017 

 

Today’s Headlines 

 

Belleville Weekly Digest Debuts Friday! 

 

The Belleville campus will debut its Belleville Weekly Digest 

this Friday, Aug. 18. 

To have your listing appear in the Belleville Digest, email 

your submission verbatim (be sure to proof read!) to 

BVDigest@lindenwood.edu by noon each Thursday. The 

Belleville Digest will be sent each Friday morning. 

Information that is submitted past the Thursday at noon 

deadline may not be included in the Friday edition.  

 

Academic Technology Services Canvas Support 

 

Academic Technology Services has released a calendar of Canvas support training 

sessions for the week of Aug. 22-25.  

 

Additionally, the Fall 2017 workshop schedule is available, with dates running into 

November.  

 

Contact academictechnology@lindenwood.edu for more information! 

mailto:BVDigest@lindenwood.edu
http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2017_08/facultyweekcanvassupport.pdf
http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2017_08/facultyweekcanvassupport.pdf
http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2017_08/fall2017workshopcatalog.pdf
mailto:academictechnology@lindenwood.edu


 

Adjunct Instructor Conference Saturday 

 

The Lindenwood Adjunct Instructor Conference will be held Saturday, 

Aug. 19 at the J. Scheidegger Center for the Arts from 8 a.m. – noon 

with optional Canvas workshops held from 1:15 – 2 p.m. 

 

Brown-Hudson Publishes Chapter 

 

Heather Brown-Hudson has published a chapter titled “A Side of Family, Hold the 

Mother: Dare Wright and Her Fictive Kin in the Lonely Doll Series” in The Absent 

Mother in the Cultural Imagination out of Palgrave Macmillan. The volume was 

published last June. 

 

 

 

 

O’Banion Publishes Essay 

 

Associate Professor of History Patrick J. O’Banion served as Felix 

Gilbert Member (2017) in the School of Historical Studies at the 

world-renowned Institute for Advanced Study in Princeton, NJ over 

the past academic year.  

 

The Institute for Advanced Study recently published an essay from 

O’Banion, entitled “Peace and Quiet in Castile: Baptized Muslims, 

Feudal Lords, and the Royal Expulsion.”  

 

O’Banion’s work examines the relationship between Christianity and Islam in early 

modern Spain. He is the author of The Sacrament of Penance and Religious Life in 

Golden Age Spain (The Pennsylvania State University, 2012) and This Happened in 

My Presence: Moriscos, Old Christians, and the Spanish Inquisition in the Town of 

Deza, 1569-1611 (University of Toronto, 2017).  

 

https://www.palgrave.com/de/book/9783319490366
https://www.palgrave.com/de/book/9783319490366
https://www.ias.edu/ideas/2017/obanion-castile
https://www.ias.edu/ideas/2017/obanion-castile


Starbucks is Now Open in the LARC 

 

Don't miss out on the opportunity to be one of 
the first to grab a coffee at the brand new 
Starbucks in the LARC. The Starbucks coffee 
shop is now open and is serving fresh coffee 
just for you! 

 

 

 

HLC Fact of the Day: “HLC Assurance Argument:  Criterion 1 on Mission” (with 

specific emphasis on 1C: mission and diversity) 

Core Component 1C in HLC’s Criteria for Accreditation reads as follows: 

The institution understands the relationship between its mission and the diversity of 

society. 

1. The institution addresses its role in a multicultural society. 
2. The institution’s processes and activities reflect attention to human 

diversity as appropriate within its mission and for the constituencies it 
serves. 

In our Assurance Argument being prepared 

for HLC and in support of the above 

statements, we include the following 

narrative: Read more 

 

Volunteers Needed for “Book 
Brigade” Event Aug. 24 
 

The Lindenwood University Library is searching for volunteers for their “Book Brigade” 

on Aug. 24. Volunteers will pass 50 books from the steps of the Butler Library and 

conclude at the Library and Academic Resource Center doors, “bucket brigade” style. 

The brigade will celebrate the conclusion of moving the book collection. 

 

To cover the distance between the buildings, approximately 350-400 volunteers are 

needed.  

 

http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2017_08/fact_aug_15.pdf


The brigade is scheduled to last for approximately 15 minutes. Check-in will be at 

12:30 p.m. with the brigade beginning at 12:45 p.m., finishing around 1 p.m. for 

refreshments and a chance to see the new building.  

 

A web page has been created to register volunteers. 

 

For more information, contact LibrarySTC@lindenwood.edu or call 636-949-4820. 

 

Library Services Transition 

 

Faculty, if you need items on course reserve for the first week of classes, please 

contact Chris Smentkowski, Circulation Coordinator for Library Services, 

csmentkowski@lindenwood.edu. We recommend placing items on course reserve as 

soon as possible to prepare for the building transition. Library Services will operate out 

of Butler Library until further notice.  

 

 

 

 

https://training.lindenweb.us/events/butler-library-book-brigade/
mailto:LibrarySTC@lindenwood.edu
mailto:csmentkowski@lindenwood.edu


Recent Editions 

 Aug. 11, 2017 
 Aug. 4, 2017 

 July 28, 2017 

 July 21, 2017 

 July 14, 2017 

 

Events and Deadlines 

 Aug. 21-25: Faculty Workshop Week 
 Sept. 1: Dissertation Defense – Jessica Louise Randolph, 8 a.m., Roemer 219 

 Sept. 1: Dissertation Defense – Anissa Witherspoon, 9 a.m., Roemer 219 

 Sept. 10: Lindenwood Day at the Ballpark 

 Sept. 16: Family Day 
 

 
  

 

 

 

http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/digest/2017_08/2017_08_11.pdf
http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/digest/2017_08/2017_08_04.pdf
http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/digest/2017_07/2017_07_28.pdf
http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/digest/2017_07/2017_07_21.pdf
http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/digest/2017_07/2017_07_14.pdf
http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2017_08/workshopweek.pdf
http://felix.lindenwood.edu/newsletter/2017_04/day_at_the_ballpark.pdf
http://www.lindenwood.edu/familyDay/

